CLOSED TO THE PUBLIC!!

DUE TO THE CORONA VIRUS OUTBREAK THE
TOWN OFFICES WILL BE CLOSED TO THE
PUBLIC UNTIL FURTHER NOTICE.

TAX PAYMENTS/DOG LICENSES/
CORRESPONDENCE MAY BE MAILED AT POST
OFFICE OR DROPPED IN THE DROP BOX SLOT
LOCATED TO THE LEFT OF THE MAIN DOOR.
THE BOX WILL BE CHECKED ON A DAILY
BASIS. WE WILL ALSO BE AVAILABLE BY
PHONE DURING REGULAR BUSINESS HOURS

TAXES WILL STILL BE DUE ON OR BEFORE
3:00 PM, ON APRIL 1, 2020.

THANK YOU FOR YOUR PATIENCE DURING
THIS DIFFICULT TIME




